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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Staffing Update 
Shona Buckley  
After 7 years with us, Shona is moving on this summer in order to spend time supporting her own children. Shona has been an 
invaluable help to many children and she is currently part of the Willow class team. Shona’s final day with us will be Friday 5th 
July. We all wish Shona well as she supports her own family and with whatever she does next. We hope she will stay in touch.  
 
Ashleigh Wilson 
Ashleigh will be leaving us at the end of the summer term. Ashleigh is intending to travel (something she wished to do after uni-
versity but the pandemic got in her way!). We all wish her well on her travels and hope she stays in touch.  
 
We will be recruiting for both posts and I will let you know when appointments have been made.  
 
360 degree safe Accreditation 
Chloe, our Computing Lead, has helped our school to achieve the 360 Degree Safe award, in recognition of all we do to help our 
children and community know about how to be safe online. The award was made last week following a rigorous self evaluation 
and a full day visit from two external assessors. Huge congratulations to everyone involved but particularly to Chloe for her lead-
ership. The award is valid for 3 years.  
 
No Clubs—17.6.24 and 1.7.24 
There will be no After School Clubs on Monday 17th June and on Monday 1st July. All TAs will be involved in staff training on 
these dates. Please collect your children promptly at 3:30pm. Thanks for your support.  
 
Summer Fair 
The Friends of Kentish Town are organizing and hosting our Summer Fair, after school on Friday 28th June. Everyone is invited 
and please email The Friends if you can help in any way: friendsofkts@gmail.com. This event is one of our main fundraising 
events so please give your time to support. Every penny raised helps our children. 
 
Primary Shakespeare Company Performance 
Our wonderful Chestnut Class children took part in the Primary Shakespeare Company performance of Julius Caesar last week. 
Performing at The Place on Euston Road, they confidently acted scene 3 in which Caesar is murdered in the Roman senate. They 
were wonderful: confident, clear and collaborative. Thank you to the staff involved for their commitment.  
 
Eid and Eid Tea 
We shall be celebrating Eid in school next Friday, 21st June, with a free Eid tea after school in the hall or in the playground.  
Please bring in some food to share as we would like the whole community to mark the occasion.  
 
Warmer Weather 
With the weather warming up, (eventually!) please ensure that your child/ren have the following items:  

• a named water bottle 

• a sunhat  

• sunscreen on very hot days. 
 
General Election and School Closure — 4th July 
There is a general election on 4th July, our school will be closed while the building is used as a polling station. Clubs will not run 
on the 4th July. School will be open as normal on Friday 5th July.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
James Humphries - Headteacher 

 
 



 
BACK TO SCHOOL 

 
Morgans Stationers on Kentish Town Road is offering 
a special discount to all staff, students and their par-
ents. 
  
For a limited time, they are offering 20% discount on 
all “Back to School” items for the start of the 2024-
2025 term. 
  
All you need to do is to mention the school’s name at 
the checkout and the discount will be applied. 
  

Free Nursery Provision here at Kentish Town CE 
 

Do you know anyone looking for nursery provision 
in the local area? We currently have places for 3 
year olds in September 2024 and January 2025. Tra-
cy and her team are excellent, there are 30 free 
hours for all children and we also offer Breakfast 
Club from 8am and After School Club until 5:30pm 
every day.  
 
Applications welcomed from anyone, no catchment applies: 
email:admin@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. 






